
 

 
 
 

 
Monday 11th October 2021 
 
Year 2 visit to the Museum of London – Friday 15th October 2021  
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As part of our Topic learning on the Great Fire of London, Year 2 will be visiting 
the Museum of London on Friday 15th October. Year 2 will take part in an 
interactive storytelling workshop called ‘Fire! Fire!’ The children will learn 
about ordinary peoples accounts of the Great Fire of London and its 
aftermath.  
 
We will be travelling by bus to London Wall and then walking for 
approximately ten minutes to the museum. We will be leaving school at 09:15 
and we will be back in time for the end of the school day at 15:30. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you would like a school packed lunch for 
your child or if you will supply your own. 
 
We also need parent helpers for this visit. If you are free on Friday 15th 
October and would like to help, please talk to your child’s class teacher and 
indicate on the slip below. If we have a large number of parents wanting to 
help, we will draw names out of a hat to decide who will join us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________ 
 

I would like a school packed lunch 
 

I will provide a packed lunch 
 
 
I am free on Friday 15th October and would like to accompany 
Year 2 on the visit to the Museum of London. 

 
Parent Signature: ______________________________ Date: _____________________ 
 
 
Parent contact number: ______________________________ 


